
18th June 2021 
Dear Parents / Carers 

Following the government announcement at the beginning of the week to 

delay reducing restrictions and the rising numbers of Covid cases across 

the county our school will continue to follow government guidance and 

have the following safety measures in place until the end of term. All      

children will remain in their class bubble and will not mix across the school, 

staggered times into school and pick up times will remain the same.      

Parents / carers will not be permitted into school unless by prior             

appointment and all adults will wear face coverings around the school 

when a 2- metre distance cannot be maintained.  

We are all so disappointed that our end of year celebrations will not be the 

same as in previous years but the teachers are working very hard to      

ensure the end of year is still fun for the children.  

There will be a cream tea picnic for children and parents in year 6 on the 

last day of term, separate letter about this will follow. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Demelza Bolton 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Dates for the Diary 

End of term 

Friday 23rd July. 

 

Inset Day 

Monday 6th September. 

 

Children will return to school 

Tuesday 7th September. 

 

St Mary’s Catholic School 
‘Growing together in Knowledge, Faith and Love’ 

   Children’s Equipment 

Please can all children 

bring in their own pencil 

case and water bottles daily. 

 

  A gentle reminder that PE days are not non-school uniform days. It  is 

expected that children come to school dressed in School PE kit and 

trainers on their PE day. In circumstances where your child does not 

have the correct kit, please let the teacher know and they may come 

for the remainder of the term in an appropriate plain tracksuit, t-shirt 

and trainers.    

                        

PE Lessons 

Monday -  Year 1 and Year 3 

Tuesday -  Year 5 and Year 6 

Wednesday—Year 4 and Reception 

Friday—Year 2 

 

Multi Sports Club for week commencing 21st June will run for 3 weeks. 

Tuesday—Reception 

Wednesday—Year 1 

 

                School Dinner 

 Just a reminder that a school 

meal will now be £2.34. 

         Attendance 

            Reception— 100% 

Class 1 - 96%      Class 2 -  96% 

Class 3 - 98%      Class 4 -  98% 

Class 5 -  96%     Class 6 -  95% 



                                                     

We were visited by Penzance Community Floral Group who prepare 

and maintain the hanging baskets and planters in our town. During 

lockdown our children were invited to enter Southwest in Bloom 

drawing competition. We are delighted that today Clare presented 

two first prizes to Zuzanna and Lani-Rose. Well done! 

Penzance Community Floral Group                       



  

  House Points 

 

 

                                                                           

Stars of the Week 

 

 

  

                                Reception: Jasper 

   Class 1:   Leila                              Class 2: Dexter 

   Class 3:  Oliver                            Class 4:  Ezme 

   Class 5: Annabelle                      Class 6:  Filip 

332 

309 312 

301 


